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Thursday Notice 
Jiggi Public School 

Tuesday, 4 September 2018 

1093 Jiggi Rd  Jiggi  NSW 2480 
 
 
T 6688 8221   F 6688 8360  jiggi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Principal- Mrs Michelle Stroud-Watts 

  
 

 

Term 3 – Week 6 
 

 
Students of the Week 

Darcy – his positive attitude towards school. 
 

 
Livinia – for fantastic effort in dance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 

Week 7  

Monday 3rd September  Performing Arts – 
rehearsal 

Wednesday 5th September Performing Arts – 
Performance Night 

Friday 7th September  In-School Public 
Speaking 
Competition from 
10am at Jiggi 
School. 
  

Week 8 

Monday 10th September  School Photos  
Friday 14th  September  Jump Rope for 

Heart  
  Farmer fundraiser

   

Week 9 

Friday 21st September  Channon Teams 
Day 

Week 10 

Wed - Frid 26 – 28    Lake Ainsworth camp 
Sept  

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Congratulations to all our competitors at the zone 
athletics carnival last week.  Our PP5 relay team 
came 5th overall in a very competitive field. Johan 
jumped particularly well in the long jump pit 
reaching 3.82m.  Chace was very focused during his 
high jump clearing 1.05m and came third in his 
100m heat.  Austin used his long legs in high jump 
and almost cleared 1.2m, Lilly-Eva was the second 
runner in the junior girl relay team which came 3rd 
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 and she came 5th in her 100m age race.   Brighton 

participated in shot put, long jump and in the PP5 
relay team. He enjoyed the day. Georgia ran in the 
100m age race and the 200m.  She did very well 
against tough competitors.  Tobi ran 3rd in her 100m 
age race and will compete at the Regionals in a few 
weeks.  Well done everyone.  We have great little 
sports team at our school.  
 
Public speaking 
All students will be presenting their speeches to 
their classmates tomorrow.  Next Friday at 10am 
we invite all parents to come and watch those 
putting themselves forward to compete in the 
Rivers Public Speaking competition.   
 
Performing Arts Practice 
Next Monday 
On Monday we will be travelling to Lismore to 
practise our dance.  Please make sure your child has 
returned their permission note for this.   
 
School photos 
Monday 10th September 
School photos are going to be taken on Monday 
week. Please make sure your envelopes are 
complete and paid for.  
 
School invoices 
Invoices for excursions were sent out last week.  It 
would be appreciated if payment could be made 
asap.  
 
Lismore Cup Day 
Thursday 20th September 
This year Lismore City Council has declared a half-
day public holiday on the Lismore Cup Day.  All 
students will need to be collected from school by 
midday on this day.   
 
Mrs Stroud-Watts 
Principal 
 
 
Opals News 
Mrs Toniello was away on Monday and the Opals 
were lucky to have Mrs Benson who did a STEM 
activity with them. The students were given several 
items from the classroom and had to build a 
catapult. Callam’s catapult threw a wet cottonball 
the furthest. 

The Opals have been working on improving their 
spelling of common core list words and all students 
should have a copy of the words they need to learn. 
Mrs Toniello  
Classroom teacher 
 
Diamond’s room 
Next Tuesday the children will be creating “healthy 
faces” using corn thins and various veges as the 
mouth, eyes, ears & hair etc. they will be making 
these before recess, so maybe they won’t need as 
much recess from home on that day. 
Mrs Close 
 
Tuckshop  
 
Rostered for tuckshop on Thursday 6th September 
2018 –  
Baking  - Dodd & Timmer 
Serving – Adams & Hornby 
 
SRC News   
Farmer Fundraiser Friday 14th September  
The SRC has agreed to hold a fundraiser to raise 
money for drought affected farmers around 
Australia. Children will come to school dressed up 
as a farmer, or something you would find on a farm, 
and also bring in a donation of money (gold coin or 
more), to be donated to farmers in need. 
 
The SRC has agreed to start selling vegies that have 
been grown in our school garden. At the moment 
we are selling lettuce and spinach in large zip-lock 
bags for only one dollar each. There are only so 
many vegies so get them quickly. 
 
SRC Students 
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